How did you find out about the funding?
We have worked with Aileen O’Hagan through the Data Skills for Work programme so were made aware of the fund. We were also made aware from the Data Lab and the TSI.

How did you advertise the course?
We put a lot of stock into marketing as we have a marketing person in the staff team who co-ordinated the advertising and marketing of courses.. We advertised through social media such as Instagram, Facebook and Linkedin. We networked with relevant agencies and Facebook groups throughout the Tay Cities region which incorporates women and neurodiversity. We also have a targeted mailing list for neurodiverse people.

Who did you work in partnership with on the course?
We worked in partnership with Future Coders, Bianca Peel Consultancy and Data Gals.

What have been the successes of the project?
One of the success was the group projects that the people were involved in on the course. They were involved in really good data projects. One group wasa involved in getting and analysing data in relation to the Glasgow ULEZ zones. . Another success was seeing the women progress through the PDA and seeing their confidence building of the people and seeing them flourish and the progress onto other provision.

What have you learned from the project?
We have learnt that by working with neurodiverse people that the course has to be flexible and respond to peoples’ needs. Timings had to be flexible to meet the peoples’ working lifestyles. The sessions had to be self-paced with drop-in sessions. This was designed with the needs of the people.




If you were to do the project again, what would you change?
We would change the designing of the course to make it more flexible, such as drop-in sessions rather than set times so that there is more flexibility for the learners. Having more involvement from the learners in the designing of the programme is something we would change. Having more people involved in the designing of the course from the start would make sure that there is more user involvement.

What did you learn from the group that stands out?
That every learner is different and finding the balance for individual learning styles is crucial. Engaging with the learners to find out about their learning styles was inspiring as it enabled us to deliver the course so that it meets their needs as people learn differently.
